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Dear NAMA Corporate and Affiliate Member,

We refer to our Notice 7 issued on 5 March 2020.

Our members are reminded and urged to ensure that they engage and provide comments on the 
proposed draft regulations.

We further present you with the updated details on the public participation sessions and also attach 

it to this email.
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